


The request at issue satisfies the legal requirements of a mandatory public interest fee waiver
under both 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(4)(A)(iii) and EPA’s implementation of the same set forth in 40
C.F.R. §2.107. Disclosure of the requested information will contribute to the public’s
understanding of the operations of the government, specifically the agency’s activities relating to
the oversight ot discharge sources. MFA is particularly well suited to distribute information
regarding this topic to concerned citizens and others on a national scale through its website,
social media, newsletter, and e-newsletter.

Furthermore, the records covered by this request are not publicly posted or otherwise published.
The information they contain would contribute significantly to the public understanding of
humane and public health issues at major U.S. slaughter facilities, as well as the evidence relied
upon by the agency in reaching decisions regarding the treatment of farmed animals.

If, however, the waiver is denied and the request will involve more than two search hours or
more than 100 pages of documents, and the fees will exceed twenty dollars ($20.00), please notify
us immediately by telephone before the request is processed, so we may decide whether to pay
the additional fees or to appeal the denial of the request for waiver.

We look forward to your response within twenty business days, as required by law under the
FOIA. 5 U.5.C. §552(a)(6)(A)(i). If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact

Vandhana Bala at [N o

The records and any related correspondence should be sent to:
Vandhana Bala
¢/o Mercy For Animals -
8033 Sunset Blvd., Ste 864
Los Angeles, CA 90046

On behalf of Mercy For Animals, thank you very much for your time and attention.
Sincerely,

Vanchana Bala
General Counsel
Mercy For Animals



Sharge, Mam Frances - FSIS
From: | Stefanie Wilson <—

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 3:28 PM
To: fsis.foia@usda.gov

Subject: FOIA Request

Attachments: MOlIs July August September 2017 pdf
Dear FOIA Officer,

Please see the attached FOIA request from Mercy For Animals.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stefanie Wilson
Administrative Law Attorney
| [dentify As: She/Her/Hers
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This communication (including any attachments) may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the
intended recipient, or believe that you have received this communication in error, please do not print. copy, disseminate,
disclose or otherwise use this information. Also, please notify the sender by emaii that you have received this
transmission in error. and delete this email from your system. Thank you.





